

Greenwich Women's Golf Club

1300 King Street Greenwich, CT 06831

February 19, 2019

Dear GWGC Members and Prospective GWGC Members,

It's that time again to renew your GWGC membership and encourage new members to join our Ladies golf club.

Membership in the GWGC allows you to play in our 18-hole tournaments, post tournament and non-tournament scores and maintain your handicap. We are informally known as the "Thursday Group" because our tournaments have reserved tee times on Thursday mornings. But you can play in the tournaments any day of the week (except Tuesdays), as long as you play with another member. So even if you work on Thursdays, you can be an active member of the club.

Attached is a membership application for 2019. We have increased the 18-hole membership fees from \$85 to \$90 this year which primarily reflects a \$4 per player increase in the handicap fees paid by the club. You may also elect to participate in The Hole-in-One Club for an additional \$2. Your hole-in-one can occur during any round at the Griff—it is not restricted to tournament play or play with another member. To be eligible for the GWGC hole-in-one prize money, a hole-in-one must be made in accordance with the GWGC rules which say, among other things, that the hole-in-one must be made during the GWGC playing season.

We also welcome 9-holers to join the GWGC and to play on Thursday mornings. Since prizes are only awarded for 18-hole tournaments, the membership fee for 9-holers is reduced to \$50 (plus an optional \$2 for the Hole-in-One Club).

Our Opening Meeting is scheduled for Thursday, April 4, 2019 at 6:00pm at the East Barn at East Lyon Farm off Weaver Street. Our Opening Scramble is set for Thursday, April 11th.

The Griff has asked us to remind everyone that "No Show Fees" will be strictly enforced again this year, so remember to contact the hostess prior to noon on Monday if you cannot play on Thursday.

We welcome all new members! Please forward this letter with the attachments to your golfing friends. You do not have to be a Greenwich resident to be a member of the GWGC and play in GWGC events.

Look forward to hearing from all of you soon!

Sincerely,

Angela Bozorgmir Membership Chair angela.bozorgmir@gmail.com